
Abe E. Miller 
American Legion Post 133 

P.O. Box 103 
South Windsor, Ct. 06074 

     I hope you and your loved ones are doing well during these 
unprecedented times battling this Covid-19 pandemic. 

     Just giving everyone an update regarding the Wreaths Across America  
program this year (2020) and to let you know we will try and do 
everything possible to fulfill our mission of honoring all our veterans who 
are no longer with us during this holiday season. 

    If permitted we will again be holding the Wreaths Across America 
ceremony at Veterans Memorial Park on December 19th (with social 
distancing and wearing face masks for all attending) then placing wreaths 
on our veterans grave sites. 

     Knowing the strain on finances for everyone during these times, we 
will still graciously accept donations.  If unable to donate, it will be 
totally understood. 

     One way or another, please try and attend the ceremony on December 
19th at 12:00 noon.  If you can't make it, know that in 2021 we'll be back 
stronger to REMEMBER - HONOR  - TEACH  all generations the price of the 
freedoms we enjoy and the men and women who have and still make 
them possible. 

     The times we are experiencing today should make us all realize just 
how precious our freedoms are. 

PLEASE STAY SAFE                                                                                  


